Phelps, Jean |

From: licensing

Sent: Friday, May 17, 2013 2:47 PM

Subject: ALRC - request for referral to June meeting #26. 30205
FYI

From: Richard Wooton [mailto:wootonrichard@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, May 17, 2013 1:32 PM

To: licensing

Subject: ALRC Meeting on 5/22

My name is Richard J Wooton, I am the owner of Headie Foods LLC dba Cheba Hut at 453 W. Gilman St. 1
will not be able to make the 5/22 ALRC meeting. I spoke with someone at the City Clerk's office and they told

me that I could be referred to the next meeting.
Thank you,

Richard ] Wooton
608 843 2718




